
 

Attention Carlyon Beach 

Residents: 

 

Please be aware of strangers 

or strange activity throughout 

the community. This image 

was taken from a Ring camera 

on Monday. This individual is 

believed to have been trying 

to break into a home on 

Island Dr. NW.  

Please call 911 if you witness 

any activity or persons who 

might be considered as 

trespassing or dangerous.  

 

 


